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Note from the President  
 

Buon Anno a tutti.   
 

I hope everyone had a lovely Christmas and that if you went away, your time  

was relaxing, enjoyable and that you are now ready to face the challenges of a  
new year! 

 
Coming up in February is our annual picnic.  This is always a lovely day out for  

families and friends.  We would like to know if anyone can provide a BBQ for  
the picnic this year – ie: to bring it out to the park and take home again – We  

used to have use of a BBQ for many years but over the past 5 years we haven’t  

been able to get it anymore and the Club has provided ham for the picnic lunch.  
 

However, if we can get someone to provide us with a BBQ we will go back to the traditional Steaks and 
Sausages.  Please get in touch with us if you can help us out at clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com  Thanks in 

advance. 

 
In the next few months, we plan to hold a meeting with the younger generations of this Club to find out what 

they want from the Club going forward and how they can be involved more. Robin Page will make contact and 
arrange this meeting. This came about as a result of our last AGM. In the meantime, if you wish to send in 

some ideas, please feel free to email to our secretary and we can discuss these at that meeting. 

 

Ciao for now                Linda De Gregorio 
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Club Picnic 

 
This will be held on Sunday  20th February at Days Bay – Williams Park # 6.  Attached to this newsletter are 

clear instructions on how to get to the park.  As usual the Club will provide meats, fruit and bread rolls and of 

course the games/prizes.  All you need is any other food you wish to eat, your family and friends.  We would 
love to see as many people attend this event – it’s always a great day out.   

 
 
Last Night at the Garibaldi 
 
The musical variety nights which commenced in 1992 at the clubrooms  

will come to an end on Friday 11th and Saturday 12th March 2022. 

 
Ticket cost $40 which includes a light supper. Cash bar. No door sales. 

 
The Friday night is already sold out and some limited seating is still  

available on the Saturday night. 

 
Phone Rex Da Vanzo 977 7609 for reservation enquiries. 

 

 
Condolences  
 
Sadly, in late December, long time Club member Joe Greco passed away suddenly at home.   

 

Joe was a very popular and well known man in the Island Bay community.  He was the local butcher for 
many, many years in Island Bay.  He was heavily involved with Marist St Pats Rugby Club and took part in 

many charity events around Wellington, which he received many Awards for.  We send condolences to Joe’s 
family, and especially his cousin Larry Greco who was very close to Joe.  RIP Joe – you will be missed. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 The Club also wishes to extend condolences to Carolina Esposito of Island Bay on the death of her brother 

Diego Miccio (in Rome).  Diego visited New Zealand two times and stayed with Carolina and family and would 

often be seen up at Mavericks making pizzas when Carolina’s family owned the shop in Berhampore.  
Condolences also go to Imma Moreno (Miccio) and family. RIP. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday 20 February 2022  Club Picnic 
 
Friday 11 March 2022   Last Night at the Garibaldi 
 
Saturday 12 March 2022  Last Night at the Garibaldi 
 
 

 


